Q“
N |
NSW Office of Water

GOVERNMENT
Major Development Assessments Contact: Jodie Dabovic
Department of Planning Phone: 02 4904 2571
GPO Box 39 Fax: 02 4904 2501
SYDNEY NSW 2001 Email: Jodie.Dabovic@water.nsw.gov.au
14 October 2010 Ourref: MPER20309

Your ref: S07/01215
Attention: Colin Phillips
Subject: Bloomfield Coal Project (07_0087) Section 75W Modification Application
The NSW Office of Water (NOW) has reviewed the Environmental Assessment for the Bloomfield Coal
Modification Application. NOW notes that the existing environmental monitoring programs have been
amended where required and that no existing monitoring site will be affected by the modification. NOW

has no objection to the modification and requests that any amendments to the Site Water Management
Plan are forwarded to NOW for review.

If you require further information please contact Jodie Dabovic on 4904 2571 at the Newcastle office.

Yours sincerely
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Mark Mignanelli
Manager Major Projects and Assessment
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